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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 6:21 AM
To: Osorio, Ashli (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Graffiti 
Attachments: IMG_0295.jpg; ATT00001.txt; IMG_0294.jpg; ATT00002.txt

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brad Hilgenkamp [mailto:BHilgenkamp@midwaycontainer.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 3:12 PM 
To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Graffiti  
 
Hello Lisa.  I am again asking for your assistance on this matter.  It is clear to me that we should not be assessed anything 
for the removal of the graffiti in question as it is not on, not is it our property.  See the attached photos which show the 
graffiti in question on the corner of 2333 Hampden and Bradford.  Once again, this is something that I discussed in 
August or early September with someone in the office from which we received the original notice to clean it up.  The 
person whom I talked to (I don't remember her name) said it was clear that we should never have even received that 
notice.   
I am out of town next week, so I can not attend the public hearing.  However, myself, nor anyone else from our 
company, should not have to attend as it should be quite clear that a mistake was made by the city and we should never 
have been assessed in the first place.  Would you please do what you can to get this matter cleared up for us?  I will 
appreciate it very much. 
 
Brad Hilgenkamp 
President 
Midway Container 
2341 Hampden Av. 
St. Paul, MN  55114 
651-523-1335 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brad Hilgenkamp  
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 11:17 AM 
To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) (lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us) 
Cc: Brad Hilgenkamp 
Subject: FW: Graffiti  
 
Lisa: 
The photos which I intended on my previous email to you did not transfer properly.  I have attached them here. 
 
Brad Hilgenkamp 
Midway Container 
2341 Hampden Av. 
St. Paul, MN  55114 
651-523-1335 (o) 
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612-232-8832 (c)  
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brad Hilgenkamp  
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 11:05 AM 
To: Brad Hilgenkamp 
Subject: Graffiti  
 
 
 


